
From: Thomas, Brandon <bthomas@wcnc.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/3/2016 9:36:06 AM
Subject: Interview request WCNC

Hello, my name is Brandon Thomas and I am a producer for WCNC the nbc affiliate in Charlotte, NC. 
 

I am writing to request an interview with Gov Haley in regards to the upcoming Charleston shooting 
anniversary. 
 

We are planning an anniversary special which we will anchor live from Charleston. We would love to 
sit down with Gov Haley and talk about the tremendous job she did during the shooting and the fallout 
in the weeks and months after as well as the progress made in the past year. 
 

WCNC was one of the leaders in last year's coverage of the shooting. Our anchor was live from 
Charleston for several days after the killings, and we were the first on the scene when the alleged 
shooter was caught in Shelby, NC. 
 

An interview with Gov Haley would be a tremendous addition to our coverage. Thank you and I look 
forward to hearing from you. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Brandon Thomas
 
Producer: WCNC/TV
 
Cell: 859-749-3200
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